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To provide an exceptional small-town experience in a big way. 

September 15, 2022 
 
RE:  Water and Sewer Line Replacement Grants and Loan Program 
  
Dear Resident, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that as part of the 2022 Water and Wastewater budget, City 
Council approved a Water and Sewer Line Replacement Grant and Loan Program for 
Port Colborne property owners. 
 
With their approval of this program, Council requested that the program be offered to 
property owners located on streets where the watermain and/or sanitary sewer were 
being replaced first.  The Erie Street watermain replacement project is well underway, so 
by way of this letter we are pleased to provide you with information about the grant and 
loan program and give you an opportunity to participate.  Please find included an 
information package about the new Water and Sewer Line Replacement Grant and Loan 
Program. If you are interested in participating, the deadline to apply is Monday, October 
31, 2022. After October 31, we will open the program to property owners throughout the 
City, and applications will be accepted on a first-come, first-serve basis. 
 
It is important to note that under Provincial construction regulations, the City’s contractor 
has control of the construction site during the watermain project. Therefore, property 
owners must wait to schedule their private water and/or sewer line replacements until the 
City’s contractor has completed the watermain project and all grant and/or loan approvals 
will be valid for twelve (12) months to assist property owners in planning.   
 
Please read the attached information package for more details. This information package, 
including our online application form, can be found on our website at 
www.portcolborne.ca/watergrantsandloanprogram or by scanning the QR code.  
 
Any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact my office.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Darlene Suddard 
Manager of Water/Wastewater 
 
DS/ds 
Attachment: 1  
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